
Today, February 18th 
 

9:15 AM Sunday School; 10:15 AM Morning Worship; 4:45 PM Regular Choir 
Practice; 5:05 PM Easter Choir Practice;  6:00 PM Evening Worship, King’s Kids; 
6:40 PM Zoned -In 
 

Monday, February 19th 
 

6:00 PM Young Adults Bible Study   
The Church office will be closed for Presidents Day 

 

Tuesday, February 20th 
 

9:00 AM Faith Bible Institute 
 

Wednesday, February 21st 
 

7:00 PM Adult Bible Study & Word of Life Youth Clubs 
 

Thursday, February 22nd 
 

9:00 AM Food Pantry; 9:30 AM Sower’s Quilt Group; 6:00 PM Faith Bible Institute 

Next Sunday, February 25th: 
 

S. S. -  Anita Balsinger 
 Sharon Mahoney 
 

Morning -  Cindy Ball 
 Shanna Fisher 
 

Evening -  Sarah Ward 
 Nicole Hawse 

 

Wednesday, February 28th: 
 

Evening -  Susan Griffith 
 Phyllis Cheshire 

 We are so glad you decided to join us for worship.  It is a 
wonderful thing when the people of God can come together 
to worship our great Savior, Jesus Christ!  
 If you are new to First Baptist, we would like for you to 
fill out the guest form (back of pew) letting us know a little 
bit more about you.  If you have questions or would like to 
be contacted, you can let us know on this form as well. 
 For more information about us and the ministries we are involved in, you can go 

to our website at www.firstbaptistinwood.org  You can also check us out on 
YouTube & Facebook.     God Bless!  Pastor Zack 

Today, February 18th: 
 

S. S. -  Julie Jenkins 
 Megan Curry 
 

Morning -  Christie & Tori 
  Dusing 
 

Evening - Mandy Davis 
  & Aaron 

 

Wednesday, February 21st: 
 

Evening - Beverly Glasscock 
 Pat DiPlacido 

http://www.firstbaptistinwood.org
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CANDY 
So no child feels left out, we give a bag to each child each night of 
VBS.  The bags starts out with candy and a small gift geared 
around the VBS thyme.  We then hand out the bags to each class 
for the teacher to add to for those that reach goals for the day.  As 
you can imagine, that’s a lot of candy.  If you would like to start now 
with help with donating candy, you can start now.  Please leave any 
individually wrapped candy on the desk in the church office.  
 

CRAFT NEEDS 
• Lids from Jars (i.e., jelly, pickles, salsa, etc. 
• 12 oz. Jelly Jars with lids or small salsa jars 
 

There will be a tote under the counter in the foyer area to place 
your donations.  If you have any questions, please see Daphne 
Hutzler. 

A Couple Upcoming Outings: 
 

 August 1st @ 11 AM - Sight & Sound 
Theater in Lancaster, PA to see “Daniel”. 
Tickets are $94 each and must be paid by 
June 1st. 

 

 October 18th, 1 PM - Potomac Eagle 
Scenic Train Trip.  Tickets are $65 each 
and must be paid by July 1st 

 

Both sign up sheets are on the foyer bulletin 
board, along with more detailed information. 


